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September 24, 2010

Douglas Patch
Orr&Reno,P.A.
P.O. Box 3550
Concord, NH 03302

Re: DW 09-267, Lamplighter Mobile Home Park
Investigation as to ‘Whether it is a Public Utility
Extension of Time

Dear Mr. Patch:

On September 23, 2010 you filed a Joint Motion to Extend Deadline for Filing Briefs in the
above referenced matter. According to your request, the parties are in negotiations and
believe that additional time will afford an opportunity to resolve the “underlying issues that
have given rise to the Petition.”

The Commission has determined that extending the deadline will not unduly delay the
proceeding or adversely affect the rights of any party. Accordingly, the deadline for
submission of briefs has been extended to November 29, 2010.

Sincerely,

~~.

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director


